
https://ipu.ie/communication/advertising-campaign-childrens-flu-vaccine-updates/

Page 1 of 2

Advertising Campaign – Childrens’ Flu Vaccine

Beginning this week and for a further week the IPU are running a campaign on national and
regional radio stations encouraging parents to get the flu vaccine for their children in a
pharmacy.

The campaign will also be promoted on social media. Please listen to the radio ad here.

https://ipu.ie/communication/advertising-campaign-childrens-flu-vaccine-updates/
http://irishpharmacyunion.newsweaver.co.uk/newsletter/s77f4hzabmfgsw27fdlpet/external?email=true&a=5&p=62384083&t=28806344
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